Georgia Department of Natural Resources
4244 International Parkway, Suite 114, Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Chris Clark, Commissioner
Environmental Protection Division
Carol A. Couch, Ph.D., Director
404-362-2675

April 30, 2009

Mr. R. O. Rushton, President
Hopewell Designs, Inc.

5940 Gateway Drive
Alpharetta, GA 30004

Dear Mr. Rushton:

In accordance with your Sealed Source and Device (SS&D) amendment request dated October
6, 2008, SS&D certificate GA-1138-D-103-S has been amended in its entirety. Enclosed is the revised
certificate, as well as the required amendment to Radioactive Materials License GA 1434-1,
amendment 10. These amendments supersede the previous amendments of this certificate and
license, respectively.

Please read these documents thoroughly upon receipt. If you should have any questions
concerning the license, please contact me via telephone at 404-362-2675, or via electronic mail at
ejameson@dnr.state.ga.us.

Sincerely, _

Eric T. jameson
Environmental Compliance Specialist
Radioactive Materials Program

Enclosures -- as listed above




